

## Presbytery of West Virginia

April 29, 2014

Dear Friends,

I am writing with news about the Small Church Conference. There have been big changes in the plans. Due to low registration figures, we have cancelled our connection with the Days Hotel and Conference Center in Flatwoods. We are moving to the Fayetteville Presbyterian Church in Fayetteville, and the conference will be one day, May 17.

That is the biggest change, but we are also making some smaller ones. We will be starting with registration at 9:00 on Saturday morning. The conference will open at 9:30. We anticipate ending about 3:00. Another change is that there is no cost to you for the conference. We have put an hour and a half into the schedule for lunch, and we are inviting all the participants to pick from the large varieties of restaurants in Fayetteville. We plan to provide simple maps to restaurant locations. There is a full schedule included with this letter.

I would ask that you let either me (740-336-8346, craig.butler@wvpresbytery.org) or Kathryn McCrary (304-925-9142, 304-389-4913, kathry.mccrary@suddenlink.net) know of your intention to attend. If you already mailed in a registration, that will count. (If you included a check with your registration, your registration fee will be returned.)

On behalf of the planning team, Elizabeth Campbell-Maleke, Kathryn McCrary, Lanny Howe, and Ron Buckalew, I can say that we are excited about first small church conference that has been held in the Presbytery of West Virginia in quite a while. We hope you can join us on May 17 at Fayetteville Presbyterian Church.

Yours in Christ's Service,

Craig Butler